
From: bob pearson   
Sent: 04 May 2023 10:13 
To: Joanna Vincent <Joanna.Vincent@gateleyhamer.com> 
Subject: Support Twickenham Riverside 
 

Hi Joanna 
 
We fully support the current plans for the Twickenham riverside. The plans will completely 
transform the site into something very special for all residents with so much open and green 
space and will be a wonderful investment for the future. 
 
Kind Regards 
Bob and Trcia Pearson  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 




